Zebra and Giraffe Class Homework

Term 2

Our homework this term links to our theme
“Remember, Remember/ Winter Wonderland”.

This term, we would like the pupils to complete a project on CHRISTMAS!
This could be a 3D model, picture/painting, a story, a song, Christmas food, a set of
Christmas Math’s problems or something else — it is completely up to you! This

should be worked on over the next 6 weeks.

The homework should be completed alongside regular reading (at least 5 times
per week, to an adult at home), and counting in 2s, 5s and 10s (2x, 5x, 10x tables).

The project should be ready to hand in by Monday 17t" December. Please ensure it -
is clearly named.

Many thanks,

Miss Scadding and Miss Parsk.

If you have any questions/ need support, please ask!




